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Dear Dr. Cameron: 

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN 

OTTANTA 

5 September, 1951. 

Attention: Dr. G.D.W. Cameron 

I am sorry that my reply to your letter of 13 August 
to Dr. Solandt, in connection with the situation at Yellowknife, 
has been delayed, but I had a little difficulty in getting hold of 
the various people concerned. 

I understand from Kingsley Kay, in a telephone con- 
versation the other day, that there is no question of FRB undertaking 
this investigation and I think that, providing it does not take up 
too much of Dr. Katz' time, we would be very willing indeed to 
make him available to you, subject to suitable dates being arranged 
with the Chief Superintendent, DRCL, to assist in planning the 
survey at Yellowknife. I do not know if Dr. Katz could be made 
available for sufficiently long to assist in the conduct of the 
survey, as this may take some time. 

I was also talking to Dr. MacFarland, who has been 
discussing the matter with Dr. Katz, and it mqr be that you would 
wish to have the benefit of Dr. MacFarland's advice from a purely 
toxilogical aspect. 
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I should be glad if you would let me know your 
wishes, and we will do everything possible to assist in the survey. 
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